
 

Important information: Failure to implement Public 

Service salary increases with effect from 1 April 2020 - 

Resolution 1/2018 
 

Members were previously informed of developments regarding the implementation of PSCBC 

Resolution 1/2018. It is unfortunate that the employer has failed to implement the salary increases as 

per clause 3.3 of the Resolution. 

 

The PSA sent several letters to the Minister of Public Service and Administration enquiring about the 

implementation of the agreement  In his response, he indicated “that the Department of Public Service 

and Administration (DPSA) is fully committed to the implementation of PSCBC Resolution 1/2018” 

and remains bound by the provisions of the Resolution. 

 

The PSA was, however, extremely disappointed when it came to the Union’s attention that no 

increases have been effected on Persal or pay slips that were as due on 15 April 2020. The PSA 

previously informed members that it has instructed its attorneys to approach the Labour Court to 

enforce the Collective Agreement for payment of salary increases. The Notice of Motion will be served 

on all parties where after the matter will be referred to the Labour Court for adjudication. 

 

Members will be informed of developments.  
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